




From: Curt Brown
To: City Clerk
Cc: Velarde, Hope
Subject: Written comments re Norumbega Development Hearing May 7
Date: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:19:58 PM
Attachments: Outlook-bdiezko0.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Mayor and City Council:
 
We appreciate the City Staff's time and the cooperation of the developer on amending their
project to accommodate our privacy concerns, which includes  (1)  the addition of obfuscated
glass on the windows facing our property on 524 Norumbega Road to the south of the project,
and (2) a wrought iron fence with privacy hedges through a covenant that runs with the land.
 
To the extent these two elements are included as they have been approved/recommended by
the Planning Commission, we can support the project.
 
Best,
Curt Brown and Hope Velarde
 

 
 
Curt Brown
Managing Shareholder
L&F Brown, P.C.
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